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The Chapter's June meeting will be held at the Rock House in Clayton on Tuesday, June19th, beginning at 6:30 for fellowship and the meeting atT:OO PM.An update on what,s been going on with the Chattooga River Planning committee. This isnot the same as the US Forest Service Land, Management process but decisions that willhave a direct impact on the Chattooga
bridge? Is there a

River. Shall white water boating be allowed up-stream from Hwy 28 need to pave Burrell,s Ford Road on the SC side ofthe river? How shall the Nicholson Tract be managed? Should the gate be opened for driveln camping or for horse camps? These are just a few of the questions to consider. Pleasetry to be there to voice your opinion.

Sorry if you and yours didn,t make it to the, Kelly a lot lately and probably picked up thatannual, family cookout at Rabun Gap old guide's trick of tippingIndian Lake on ivtay i5th.
We had a pretty good turnout and it did not
storm or even rain.

The fooci was good thanks
and Charlie.
The Chapter is indebted to the
lowing us to use this terrific
certainly thank them. Better
now to make the ou
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Picnic grounds in
Tight Lines.

RGNS for al-
facility and we
make plans

ting at Kelly's Waterfall
August. Details in the July

Meet at the Burrell,s Ford Bridge about 6:OO PM, June 22nd ifyou are interested in fish-ing with the pros, that is if we cao, find ary. Otherwise, we will just flounder around un_til we locate trout gullible enought to accept our offerings.
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NOW HEAR THIS.......
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Editor's Note: Yeah, this issue has a lot of filler type bull it butln
that's what you get when one person writes all the articles. Any-

have arly stories, any articles, any thing?

Many TU Chapters have "chapter dues" to supplement the funds necessary to
fund their newsletter and other chapter activities, The Rabun Chapter hai
never seen the need for this, depending instead, on monies raised at the an-
nual Rabun Rendezvous and in past years, raffles at the monthly meeting. So
that we may continue this policy, make sure that when you renew your na-
tional membership, you send your renewal form and check to our treasurer,
tewis Reeves, at PO Box L222, Clayrton, GA 30525. National returns $S.OO
of your national dues to the Chapter. It helps!
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